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The north american model of wildlife management calls for science based 

management. This is not science based management. Oregon had an abundance of 

beavers and limiting management on this species will cost taxpayers a lot of money 

attempting to mitigate the damage they can do to roads, crops, and private as well as 

public property. Continuing to use science based management is the best option for 

wildlife management in north America. Let's leave the management of our wildlife to 

the professionals and not the politicians.  

Thank you for your time, Jered Evans 


